BULLETIN – MARCH 2024



JO LYNN ALTVATTER SECRETARY

You all did really well on reporting and kept me busy in January with 100% reported Citations and Healthy Auxiliary Citations. Thank You. Remember our goal for the Department Convention is to be 100% reported in all Programs and we still have several Auxiliaries that need to report; please get these reported.



IMPORTANT – Most of our Auxiliaries have approved motions to increase their dues effective July 1, 2024. It is IMPERATIVE that your INSTALLATION REPORT reflects your new Dues Amount. If you process your Installation Report in MALTA, you do not have to send the Secretary a copy; if you need the Secretary to process your Installation Report, please get it to her as soon as possible since this information is how we create our Department Rosters.

In April we will be sending out via USPS or snail mail, the "Smoke Signals", information for District, Department and National Delegates along with information and tentative agendas for the Department and National Conventions, please watch for this.